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Priority 1: Student Success

• Thank you to the student council for a great homecoming celebration week. Congratulation to our royalty. 
• Congratulations to the meat judging team for qualifying for state. 
• We have four students taking the PSAT this month.  We had to switch to online and a huge thank you to Mrs. 

Anderson for fighting through the new process. 

Priority 2: Effective Staffing 

• We had a great day on September 21st continuing to move forward with our standards work and look forward to 
time on Oct. 18. 

Priority 3 - Finance

• Thank you to Katie Morris and the Mark Morris foundation for offering a senior workshop on applying for 
college and financial aid.  More information to come for parents through our guidance office.  Thank you to Mrs. 
Anderson for her help setting students up with the Direct Admissions program as well.  

Priority 4 – Facilities

• Our fields and outdoors areas have never looked better.  Thanks to the maintenance staff for all their work. 

Priority 5 – Community Engagement

• Thank you to all the community groups that participated in the homecoming parade.  Thank you to the City of 
Lewiston for securing our route. 

• There will be a 6th through 8th grade fun night November 3.  We have invited SILO and St. John’s students to 
attend.  

Upcoming Events:

Oct. 17 – High School Conferences from 4 to 7

Oct. 18 – No school staff development day

Oct. 19-20 – No School MEA

Nov. 9 – Last day of the quarter


